
Tuesday Reflection 20 April 2021 

CARE FOR CREATION 

Following last week’s reflection, which touched on the need for altruism, I was going to write about 
our need to care for the whole of Creation, when a fellow parishioner shared a piece with me which 
expresses that need far more eloquently: 
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